
I am Connor Degan, Hopkinton resident for almost 18 years, and I am excited to be running for the 
Housing Authority here in Hopkinton. I am a recent graduate of Roger Williams University, where I 
majored in political science and minored in psychology.  I have done in-depth research on affordable 
housing legislation providing case analysis of communities both receptive and opposed to affordable 
housing.  I am committed to making a difference in town government and am currently working in the 
Town Clerk’s office absorbing and learning all that I can from our own Town Clerk, Geri Holland.  I have 
held positions working as part of the political process and find taking part in local government so much 
more rewarding. I am eager to serve as a voice of the people and to work to make adequate, affordable 
housing available to members of our community.  
 
I am also an advocate of teaching our next generation of voters about government and the electoral 
process.  I have taken part in programs to visit schools and encourage students to become educated 
voters and explain that their vote really does count.  I hope that you will consider me for the Housing 
Authority position. I would appreciate your support at the polls on Monday night and I do believe your 
vote matters. 
 
 
 


